
The Neve Shalom Annual 

Goods and Services Auction 

is sooner than you think! 

 
 

So what are you doing on Saturday, November 17
th

? 

  

Come to the annual Goods and Services Auction right here at  

Neve Shalom and support your synagogue! 
 

Right now we are looking for your help to canvas the local area 

Metuchen/Edison/Woodbridge/Colonia shops and restaurants to ask for donations 

of items or gift certificates.  Even if you don’t have the time to volunteer, there are 

many ways that you can contribute to this very important fundraising event: 
 

 Do you or anyone in your family work for a company who would donate an 

item they manufacture, a service they provide, or a gift certificate to purchase 

at their store?   

 Do you have access to sports memorabilia, tickets to sporting events or the 

theatre, timeshares or vacation homes, collectibles, estate jewelry, electronics, 

computers, or signed artwork?  

 If you earn rewards points or mileage through the use of a credit card, 

depending upon the type of card you have, those rewards points can be 

redeemed for gift cards to popular retail stores such as Target, the Gap, Old 

Navy, etc.   

 

Please know that receipts for tax purposes will be issued for the full value of all 

items donated to the Goods and Services Auction. 
 

 

If you have a donation or would like to volunteer your time please contact either 
Hope Serratelli (call 732-452-9211 or email: hotoje@aol.com) or  
Martha Mack (call 732-548-2585 or email: mjmack@aol.com).  

Thanks and see you at the auction! 
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